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Congratulations, Texas!!!

You Held The Line and Kept Marijuana Messes From Expanding In Texas!!

Dear CSHT supporters,

We have excellent news to share!! As a result of your support
and hard work, the expansion of marijuana policies did not pass
in the Texas legislative session of 2021!

HB 2593 failed!

Texas will not allow the expansion and normalization of
marijuana!

Texas says no to increasing access to high-potency marijuana
products!

Texas says no to marijuana products that are purposely designed to
target our kids!

To read more about HB 2593: Texas HB-2593: Smoke, Mirrors, and
Far Too Many Unintended Consequences

HB 3948 failed!

Texas will not allow the use of hemp or hemp by-products as a
food commodity!


https://capitol.texas.gov/BillLookup/History.aspx?LegSess=87R&Bill=HB2593
https://www.safehealthytexas.org/texas-hb-2593-smoke-mirrors-and-far-too-many-unintended-consequences/
https://legiscan.com/TX/bill/HB3948/2021
http://eepurl.com/isxBKw
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=b5ebd9d45b130e56fa1629571&id=b4e4394fb3
javascript:;

Texas says no to putting drugs like THC and CBD in our food supply!

Texas says no to putting other containments like heavy metals in our
food supply!

Texas says no to allowing other harmful practices!

To read more about HB 3948: |s Feeding Hemp to Cattle a Good
Idea? A Health-Based Perspective

HB 1535 passed but with limited changes.

The bill originally called for an increase from 0.5% to 5.0% THC.
The Senate amended the bill and decreased the amount of THC to
1% THC.

Since the pro-drug proponents have been unsuccessful on the state
level, they have announced that they will next try to get initiatives on
local ballots through a progressive organization called Ground Game
Texas. They are well funded, so we recommend that every community
be proactive and pass local measures to stop these drug-expanding
policies. We will have more information on how to pass local laws
soon.

We appreciate all of you!
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